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7 JULY 2016
Aurizon Network’s Amended 2014 DAU 
Following the QCA’s final decision in regard to the 2014 DAU (released in April 2016), Aurizon Network has submitted an amended 2014 DAU.  The amendments are marked up in the resubmitted undertaking and associated standard agreements.
QCA staff consider that Aurizon Network’s proposed amendments to the 2014 DAU enhance workability or provide clarification, and are broadly consistent with the final decision.  
Aurizon Network has also submitted details of minor revisions to the maximum allowable revenue (MAR) and reference tariffs.  Based on the explanations provided by Aurizon Network, and subject to stakeholder comment, QCA staff are minded to accept the proposed changes to the MAR and reference tariffs.
Stakeholders are invited to provide comments on the MAR and amended DAU by 29 July 2016.
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